
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 53 of 2023 
 
 

Swansea Bay Fish Trawl Survey 
 

Mariners are advised that the Environment Agency/Briggs Marine are scheduled to 
undertake a fish trawl survey in the Swansea Bay area on Monday October 9th 2023 

between 1300 – 1400 hrs. 
 

Survey vessel will be the Severn Guardian, call sign 2FGL5. They will be monitoring VHF 
Ch 16. 

 
Coordinates for the survey are – 51 35.3336 N  003 51.5249 W 

 
A map of the location is below. 

 
This notice is issued for and on behalf of the Environment Agency. 

 
 

     
  

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 09/10/2023. 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


